


Gibson, Jasgg |

From: Shayla Berry

Sent: ‘ Meonday, March 22, 2021 10:24 AM
To; Gibson, Jason

Subject: Floral Design Course Fee

Hi again!

! don't know how formal you want this, so if it needs to be more "official" just let me know.

For Floral Design next year (this being a course offered every other year) is there a possibility of charging a
course fee? Floral design requires a [ot of materials that we currently do not have along with the cost of
flowers. Anywhere from $25-50 per student would be sufficient. $25 would get us by just fine, especially if we
have a large number of students, but the higher the amount the more supplies we can get. -!

Also, let me know if we need to get this year's greenhouse sale approved too, please!

Thanlks! ;‘

Shayla Berry
Agriculture Teacher & FFA Advisor ' :;
Todd County Central High Schoaol




